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Open Enrollment ends January 15, 2022
January 3, 2022

Open Enrollment is ending soon. Individual applications must be submitted by January 15, 2022, to receive a
February 1, 2022, effective date.
 
Anthem’s affordable health plans for individuals and families help people feel covered, protected, and confident. Find
out why now is a great time to sell Anthem.
 
Please contact Broker Sales Support or your local Anthem sales representative for more information.    
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